
 

 

 

 

RECRUITMENT NOTICE 

 

 

 

 

For the Purpose of  “GEF PPG project development :Towards a Sustainable City through Energy Efficiency in 
Kairouan “ project , The United Nations Development Program (UNDP) in Tunisia, is recruiting a “National Project 
Development Specialist” 

 
The terms of reference are available through the following websites: 
 

- UNDP Procurement: http://procurement-notices.undp.org/  under N° 96200 
- UN in Tunisia: https://tunisia.un.org/fr/jobs 
- UNDP TUNISIA: http://www.tn.undp.org/content/tunisia/fr/home/operations/procurement/ 

 
Applications may be sent by e-mail to: procurement.tn@undp.org, no later than Friday, October 24th, 2022 at 5 pm  
(Tunis Time) with the following mention: 

 
 « Do Not Open – Recruitment IC – National Project Development Specialist to support GEF PPG  

Project development » 
 

Interested candidates must submit the following documents / information demonstrating their qualifications: 
 

- Curriculum vitae ; 
- Methodology and planning (in French and in English) 
- Financial offer with a daily rate 

 
Requests for clarifications should be sent to the same e-mail address (procurement.tn@undp.org) no later than 21st 
October 2022. 
Women’s Applications are strongly encouraged. 
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